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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

First Holy Communion for 3rd class will take place on                 

Saturday 16th October-  boys at 10.30am and girls at 12.30pm. 

Further details will follow closer to the time. 

First confessions will take place on Thursday 23rd September at 12pm 

for the girls.  

 

Unfortunately we have received no further information from the 

Bishop’s office regarding Confirmation. As soon as we receive this 

information we will be in contact with the details. 

 

Le Meas 

 

Tomás Mc Loughlin      
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